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MEDIA ALERT 
  

 MPS Tax Hike News Conference 
Moved To 1 P.M. 

 
Council Members To Hold City Hall News Event to Make Plea For Citizen Unity 
Against 16.4% Tax Levy Hike Ahead of Tonight’s Scheduled MPS Board Vote  

 
Budget amendment deliberations have prompted Milwaukee Common Council members 
Ald. Jim Bohl and Ald. Bob Donovan to push back their news conference today to 1 
p.m. 
 
Ald. Bohl and Ald. Donovan, who expect to be joined by colleagues during the news 
conference in the first floor Rotunda at City Hall, 200 E. Wells St., are calling on 
residents to voice their unified opposition to the MPS superintendent’s proposed 16.4% 
property tax levy increase for next year. 
 
Ald. Bohl said the proposed MPS tax increase is “beyond excessive.” “My phone is 
ringing off the hook with calls from taxpayers outraged with this proposed school tax 
increase,” said Ald. Bohl. 
 

WHAT: News Conference   
 
WHEN:   1 p.m. Today 

                      

          WHERE:         City Hall, 200 E. Wells St. 
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